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April 23, 2019 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Over the past several months, my administration has been working closely with Syracuse 

University to organize Mayfest, a student celebration which serves to welcome the end of the 

academic year. This event will take place on Friday, April 26th from 1-6 PM with admittance to 

the park ending at 5:30 PM.  We have worked together to provide Walnut Park as a venue for 

this event and arranged for the Syracuse Police Department to close the surrounding streets. 

 

As a Syracuse University alumna, I value the time and effort that students have put into planning 

this event; however, it is important the safety of students and their neighbors remains.  As 
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